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Dear Steinmetz Parents and Guardians,

On behalf of Steinmetz College Prep and Chicago Public Schools (CPS), we want to thank you for a
successful start to the 2019-20 school year. We're notifying you today about the accommodations
our school will be providing a nearby district school, Locke Elementary School, as it undergoes
necessary construction.

Starting Monday, September 16, all seventh- and eighth-grade students from Locke will use
Steinmetz as an interim facility for this semester and return to their campus for the start of the second
semester. Learning will not be interrupted for Steinmetz students, and Locke students will have their
own area of the school. The Locke students will learn in the modulars that are currently used for
Parent University.

We are working closely with the CPS Office of Family and Community Engagement in Education to
ensure temporary accommodations are provided for Parent University programming. The district will
provide an additional update once a location has been finalized.

Thank you for your understanding as we support the Locke school community. We are currently
working with CPS to finalize all accommodation plans, and we will be sure to update you with
information as it becomes available.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the school directly at (773) 534-
3030.

Respectfully,

Jaime G. Janamitle Jv.  Launa LeMone

Principal Chief of Network 14
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